WyCB Resource Committee Meeting
January 29, 2024
Committee Members Present:
Sarah Sexton (chairperson), Tom Lealos, Cheryl Godley, Sherry Leinen
Sarah commented that everything looks good.
Tom asked if we have a link on our website for ACB? Sherry checked the website and we do not have a link for ACB.
Everyone thought that Leslie with VOS would be fine with what was changed on the information for the website.
Everyone needs to send their resource pages to Tom Smyth.
Tom and Annette will get everything on the website for the resources page.
Under resources there will be a link for Wyoming resources.
Sherry will write some information and contact information for ACB.
Tom will write some information about P&A.
Tom still hasn’t heard from the Lions Club so we won’t include any information on our website at this time.
Sherry will forward the email she received about Script Talk to the board.
Cheryl will find information about GDUI and write something out for the website.
Sarah spoke at the Buffalo support group. She spoke with Jennifer (with VOS) about the lack of support groups across the state.  Jennifer stated that she is working on starting a support group in Sheridan.
Our next meeting will be Friday, February 9, 2024 at 5 PM. Please have your new information sent out by February 8.
Meeting adjourned at 5:40 PM.
Respectfully submitted
Sherry Leinen – Sec.

